
    

Sunday 18th June 2017 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s service 10:30am Preacher Rev. Tim Crome 

   The steward on duty is Emma Irons 

Sunday 25th June 10:30am All Age Worship 

Sunday 2nd July 10:30am Rev. Phil Borkett (Holy Communion) 

Sunday 9th July 10:30am Mr. Michael Cooper 

THIS WEEK …  

 Welcome 

A special welcome to Tim and Beth, and all their family and friends, as they bring Eline Johanna Jansen 
for Baptism today. 

 Drop Inn 

Drop-Inn needs your help this Tuesday 20th June from about 3:00pm to help setup serve a hot chocolate 
(or even ice cream if it is nice weather). Please see Tim if you can help. 

 Jack Riley Funeral Arrangements 

It is with great sadness that we announce Jack Riley passed away last week. There will be a short 
service at Hutcliffe Wood Crematorium at 9:45am on Tuesday 20th June for family only and a funeral 
service here at Wesley Hall at 2:00pm. This will be followed by cake and coffee with donations going to 
St Luke’s. 

It would be great if a few people were able to help with a few things on the day. Firstly, we need to set 
up the church quickly after Slimming World have vacated the space. If some people can be available 
from 1:00pm that would be wonderful. Secondly, we have been asked by Jack’s family if we might like 
to bring along some cake for tea and cakes after the service, so if anyone would like to bake a cake/ 
some cakes that would be wonderful. Finally, we need to set the room back up for Slimming World, so 
again, help would be welcome. 

 Creative Café 

Feel like being Creative? Enjoy a drink in a calm ambience? Why not join us for our Creative Café! Here 
at Wesley Hall this Friday 23rd June from 6-8:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

The editor for the month of June is Matt. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 

send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Matt on ________ by Wednesday evening. 

COMING SOON…  

 Afternoon Tea with the Leprosy Mission 

The Leprosy Mission are holding an afternoon tea here at Wesley Hall from 2-4pm on Wednesday 28th 
June. There will be a presentation by The Leprosy Mission and the opportunity to meet some of their 
volunteers, as well as fellow supporters in the South Yorkshire area and see how your generosity and 
kind support are helping to transform the lives of many leprosy affected people around the world. If you 
would like go along or are available to help out in the kitchen, please see Matt. 

 Wesley Wigglers! 

We are pleased to announce a start date for our new baby group, Wesley Wigglers. The group will meet 
on Thursdays from 2-3:30pm in the Crèche, starting on Thursday 29th June. We hope to offer support to 
first time mums especially, and that once the babies start toddling they will go onto the toddler group on 
a Weds and perhaps our other Children and Families events. The session will include refreshments and 
cost £1.50. Please do pass on the details of this group to anyone you know who might be 
interested. You can ask Liz for a flyer or more information. 

 Annual Church Meeting (ACM) 

Our rescheduled ACM will take place after the service on Sunday 16th July. This meeting gives us a 
chance not only to take stock of the last year but also to look for vision for the future. At the ACM, we 
vote for and appoint our Church Officers and this year we are looking for two additional people to join 
the Leadership Team. This team meets every month to pray and to seek God in prayer and through 
conversation with one another for the way forward. We are also looking to up to four people to join the 
Church Council. The Church Council meets quarterly and is the trustee body that is responsible for 
running the church. If you are interested in joining either of these or would like to know more, please see 
Sally, or one of the current members. 

AND FINALLY… 

 The Big Lunch 

Thanks to everyone who helped out at the Big Lunch last Sunday. The weather was sunny (if a bit 
windy) and about 120 people joined together to eat a BBQ lunch together. There are still some (frozen) 
burgers left so if you would like to take some home, please see Matt. 

 Gift Day 2017 

Our Gift Day was a couple of weeks back but we are still very happy to accept gifts by cash, cheque, 
bank transfer, standing order or charity cheque to support the employment of our Children and Families 
Worker (Liz) and our Pre-teen and Youth Development worker (Tim). Thank you very much for your 
generous donations to date (which currently total over £5,500) and if you have any questions about Gift 
Day or pledging, please see Matt Irons.  

 Thank You! 

Back in February we had a Congregational Meeting and one of the things we discussed was the 
reduction of around £2,000 in our regular offering. This left us short of meeting our contribution to the 
assessment and we asked if people were able to increase their offering to Wesley Hall. We would like to 
say a big thank you to everyone who has responded and are very happy to say that we have made up 
the shortfall. 

 Noah Eaton 

We are very happy to announce the birth of Noah James Eaton on Friday 9th June weighing 7lb 10oz. 
We are very thankful for your prayers and support and would appreciate continued prayer during our 
first few weeks as a family of four! Claire, Dan and Benjamin. 
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